
SAFETY RECALL
Hazard:
products during the manufacturing process, which could compromise the smoke alarms’ ability to detect smoke.

Description: This recall involves two models of Kidde dual sensor (photoelectric and ionization) smoke alarms manufactured between 
Sept. 10, 2016 and Oct. 13, 2017.  Models include: PI2010 (AC/hardwired) and PI9010 (battery). 

Locate the model number. 
The model should read 
PI9010 or PI2010.

Locate date code. If the date 
code is within range (2016 
Sept. 10 through 2017 Oct. 13)

Turn the alarm on its side and look at the opening closest to the locking tab. 

Locking tab.

Yellow cap is visible,
request a replacement 
immediately and reinstall 
until replacement arrives.

No yellow cap is visible. 

     
 

Post until September 1, 2018                                           In cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission 

Look for this pill 
shaped design on 
the front of the unit. 
This feature is slightly
raised and is unique 
to this alarm.

Consumer Contact:  Go online to www.kidde.com and click on “Product Safety Recall” for detailed instructions on how to identify
if your alarm is an a�ected smoke alarm and for other information regarding the recall. Or call Kidde toll-free at 1-833-551-7739 from 
8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. ET Monday through Friday and Saturday, and Sunday from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m.

Remedy:


